
 

 
 
 
 
5th September 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that trials for the School Football team for next 
season will take place on Thursday 7th September at 3:30-4:30pm. 
 
The trials are open to any child in Year 5 or 6, however any child who would 
like to play for the team must be able to attend training sessions on 
Wednesdays straight after school from 3:30 to 4:15pm. 
 
Please ensure your child brings with them the following items to the trial: 
 

 P.E. kit (Shirt/Shorts/Socks) 

 Shin pads 

 Trainers and boots  

Please fill in this slip if your child would like to attend the trial and return it to 
me by Wednesday 6th September. 
 
 

You will be informed with a letter if your child has/has not made the team. 
 

If you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to see me in Class 3. 
 
 
Will Gardiner  
w.gardiner@parkgroveprimary.co.uk  

 

 

Football Trials slip  

I would like my child……………………………………………………………. to attend the 

trials on Thursday 7th September. 

Football collection arrangements (please circle one of the following 

options) 

I will collect my child at 4:15pm 

My child can go home on his/her own 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) 
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